
From: phillip mulligan <phillipgmulligan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 8:20 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 23-039” 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
RE: Liberty Utilities Distribution Rate increase request 
 
Funny how the request to raise distribution rates coincides with the loss of power sales now that 
Community Power is operational. 
Profits for private utility companies isn’t the people’s goal.  I suggest that they are making out fine and 
though they can ask for a raise, it doesn’t simply mean they get one. 
Phillip Mulligan 
Lebanon 
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